
Notice of the Meeting of the Avon 
Township/City of Avon Joint Planning Board 

 
This notice is to alert residents that there will be a meeting of the Avon 

City / Avon Township Joint Planning Board on Wednesday, May 16, 

2018 at 7:00 PM at Avon Township Hall (16881 Queens Road, Avon, 

MN) to discuss a request for the annexation of the Lange Gravel Pit 

(PID 03.00989.0010) south of Copart, and other business as permitted 

by law.  The public is invited to attend.  All Avon Township/City of 

Avon meetings are handicap accessible. 

 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
Avon Township 
 
Jodi Austing-Traut, City Administrator 
City of Avon  
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